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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 4 - Autumn Term - 28.09.18 

Dear parents/carers 
A great week for our school community. Our Tag Rugby girls and mixed teams had great fun taking part in the local 
tournaments this week with some success. Our mixed tag rugby team came in fourth place and go through to the 
town final. We are extremely proud of the team for being awarded the FRIMP award for the tournament, which 
was presented to them for their fair play. Well done to all the pupils involved!  
We held our Macmillan coffee morning this week. A very big thank you to everyone who was able to donate cakes, 
come along or to donate by buying one of the golden ribbons that Sam told you all about on the newsletter. A total 
of over £420 was raised which is fantastic. The final total will be on next week’s Newsletter. Thank you from all of 
us here at Hart Primary. Some of our Year 6 pupils have been enjoying cycling proficiency this week. This is part of 
our wider education programme in which we bring in external providers to teach our pupils road safety on their 
bikes to ensure that they leave us with the skills to stay safe on the roads. I know the instructors have been im-
pressed this week with the pupils’ attitudes to their learning, which is always lovely to hear. 
Wishing all of our families a lovely weekend spent enjoying some time together. 
Mrs. Heaton 
 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Tuesday 2nd October—STEM Event - More details to follow. 
Friday 5th October - Year 5/6 Crucial Crew. 
Tuesday 9th October -  Y1/2, Y5/6  Share a Lesson - 2.30pm - 3.30pm.  Parents are invited 
into school to Share a Lesson with their child. Year 3/4 to be rescheduled (date to follow) 
Monday 15th October—Year 1/2 to visit Durham Castle 
Tuesday 16th October— Reception—Year 6 School Nurse in school to administer Flu 
 vaccine 
Wednesday 24th October—Harvest Festival 1.30pm - 3pm 
Thursday 25th October - Year 3/4 at Hartlepool Power Station. 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time should contact 
the school office to arrange a mutually agreeable time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Tommy Lee Oliver 

Year 1/2 - Dylan Clarke 
Year 3/4 - Ilani Marsh 
Year 5/6 - Sam Dixon 

 
Golden Quill 

Early Years - Skye Whittaker 
Year 1/2 - Monty Deer 

Year 3/4 - Annabelle Hedley 
Price 

Year 5/6 - Amy Roberts 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Henry Gravett 
Year 1/2 - Florence Fraser 
Year 3/4 - Benjamin Smith 
Year 5/6 - Carisma Sanchez 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Jacob Carter 
Year 1/2 - Lily Roberts 

Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 
Year 5/6 - Ava Thompson 

Award Winners... 

Important Dates for next year: 

KS2 SATs—Monday 13th May until Thursday 16th May 2019.  All Y6 children must be in school on  

these days. 

KS1 SATs—May 2019 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check—W/C 10th June2019 

Foodbank 

Thank you so much for all your generous donations for the Foodbank this week.  They currently have a 

shortage of dried pasta and rice, tinned fruit and veg, pasta sauce, tinned meat and fish. Can any dona-

tions please be brought  to the school office. Thank you for your continued support. 


